October 8, 1976

1

Robert Grant Director Employee Relations

Dear Mr. Grant:

At our Thursday meeting, the Union passed the following two motions:

- 1. Whereas we feel that the AIB is used to diminish the effectiveness of unions, and whereas the AIB is not an equitable way to deal with the problem of inflation, we therefore support in principle the CLC National Day of Protest on October 14, 1976.
- 2. The Union will support those members who choose to withdraw their services from the University and who choose to participate in the proposed October 14 activities.

Many of our members will therefore be absent from their jobs next Thursday.

We wish to also inform you that the Contract Committee will not be attending next Thursday's regularly scheduled meeting.

If you have any queries on this matter or wish to arrange an alternate time for the meeting, please feel free to contact us at the Union office.

Yours truly,

Ian Mackenzie, President,

A.U.C.E. Local 1